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Calendar
 
The KHC website contains a full
listing of events including saddle
club meetings, trail work days,
parades, clinics, etc.
For a complete listing CLICK

Don't kill the Kansas horse racing
industry 
Kansans for Equine Opportunity  
 
Don't Kill the Kansas Horse Racing Industry

Hearing set for SB 192 

The Senate Federal and State Affairs Committee will

hear testimony for Senate Bill 192 on Thursday, March

5, 2015, at 10:30AM in Room 144-South. All horse

enthusiasts are encouraged to attend in a show of

support for the Kansas Equine Industry.   

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO BRING HORSE RACING

BACK TO KANSAS!

The bill would positively impact horse racing facilities

that operate slot machines by reducing the state tax

takeout from 40% to 22%. A reduction to this tax will

make it feasible for a horse racing facility to operate

successfully and thus generate revenue again for the

state.  Since the legislature inflicted a 40% tax on

horse racing businesses the industry in Kansas has

basically dried up because of operators' inability to

profit under an oppressive tax structure.

 

By implementing the 22% tax rate, horse racing

facilities would operate under the same taxing

guidelines state-owned destination gaming facilities

have followed since gambling was legalized in 2007.

 

"It's critical legislators hear from each of us interested

in seeing horse racing thrive in Kansas," said Kurt Eck,

director of the Kansas Quarter Horse Racing

Association. "Passing legislation in 2015 is imperative to

the survival of our industry in Kansas. We need each of

you to take an active role in engaging elected officials

to support Senate Bill 192."

http://www.kansashorsecouncil.com/khc-membership-merchandise/
http://www.facebook.com/#%21/pages/Kansas-Horse-Council/115499271830394?ref=sgm
http://www.kansasequinedirectory.com
http://kansashorsecouncil.com/
http://equifestofks.com/
http://unwantedhorsecoalition.org/
http://www.kansashorsecouncil.com/event/


HERE.
 
   Click Here for Kansas barrel
racing dates/events
 
 _________________________________

2015 Scholarships

The Kansas Horse Council
Foundation is in it's 12th year
of awarding educational
scholarships to individuals
involved in the equine
industry.

Applications can be found on
the Kansas Horse Council
website and are due to the
KHC office by April 1st each
year.
 

Casey West elected to APHA
Executive Board

We offer our sincere
congratulations to Casey
West of Abilene on being
elected to serve on the
American Paint Horse
Association Executive Board.

Casey has been a valued
member of the Kansas Horse
Council Board of Directors
since February of 2014.

 

_________________________________

Free Advertising
KansasEquineDirectory.com 

This site is FREE, EASY  TO USE
and av ailable to ev ery one
inv olv ed with horses in and near
Kansas.

Farriers, v ets, trainers, western
stores, breeders, feed stores,
equine photographers, artists,
horse haulers, saddle clubs,
insurance companies, etc. -- the

A $375 million dollar annual business, the horse racing

industry brings significant economic benefits to a

state. The loss of horse racing in Kansas has resulted

in detrimental loss as the absence of horse breeding,

use of veterinary services, purchase of feed, trailers,

tack and other associated items has been severely

minimized without operational horse racing facilities.

How Can You Help Today?

Attend the hearing on March 5
Call or email Senate Federal and State
Committee Members  

When calling or emailing, you should convey
message you're with the KQHRA or another
affiliated group and you support SB 192. You're
calling to encourage the Senator to vote for this
bill as it's  an obvious benefit to the Kansas
economy and the horse racing industry.
ralph.ostmeyer@senate.ks.gov - (785) 296-7399 
tom.holland@senate.ks.gov - (785) 296-7372 
mitch.holmes@senate.ks.gov - (785) 296-7667 
jeff.longbine@senate.ks.gov - (785) 296-7384 
robert.olson@senate.ks.gov - (785) 296-7358 
richard.wilborn@senate.ks.gov - (785) 296-7354 
kay.wolf@senate.ks.gov - (785) 296-7390 
oletha.faust-goudeau@senate.ks.gov - (785) 296-
7387 
jacob.laturner@senate.ks.gov - (785) 296-7370
 

KHC welcomes new board
members
 
At its' annual meeting on Feb. 14th the Kansas Horse Council
elected four individuals to serve on its nine member Board of
Directors.

We welcome: Dr. Beth Davis, Professor and Section Head,
Equine Medicine and Surgery, Kansas State University College
of Veterinary Medicine; 

Denise Farris, Managing Member of the Farris Law Firm, L.L.C.,
practicing general business, commercial construction.
equine/agricultural law and offering mediation and arbitration
services located in Stilwell; 

Kallie Emig, Kansas State University Horse Unit Manager; and

Jim Thomas, long-time KHC Trails Director and past KHC
president.   

Full bios will be available soon on the KHC website,
www.kansashorsecouncil.com.

http://www.barrelhorseworld.com/events.asp
mailto:ralph.ostmeyer@senate.ks.gov
mailto:tom.holland@senate.ks.gov
mailto:mitch.holmes@senate.ks.gov
mailto:jeff.longbine@senate.ks.gov
mailto:robert.olson@senate.ks.gov
mailto:richard.wilborn@senate.ks.gov
mailto:kay.wolf@senate.ks.gov
mailto:oletha.faust-goudeau@senate.ks.gov
mailto:jacob.laturner@senate.ks.gov


Click Here to Join
the Herd!.

Kansas Horse Council created
this site Just For Y ou! 

Or, if y ou want to know about  the
horsey  stuff in y our area, search
by  city  or county  to find it all.

          Click Here to
    Post Your Ad Now. 

 
__________________   

_________
Homes for Horses

Ready for Adoption
  Meet "Kai"

 
Kai was one of nine horses seized in
September 2014 in Coffey County,
KS, due to extreme neglect. He and
his mother, Lissa, were brought to
Rainbow Meadows for custodial
care, where they were immediately
started on a rehabilitation program
to counter the effects of severe
malnutrition. Kai was stunted upon
arrival, but quickly began to make
up for lost time once provided with
adequate nutrition. He grew leaps
and bounds in his first months and
has since run the pastures as a
healthy, growing foal. The horses
were signed over to Rainbow
Meadows upon their previous
owner's conviction of animal cruelty,
allowing them to be made available
to adoption. Kai is a fun little
gelding, but will not be ready to
begin saddle training until May
2018.   
 
CLICK HERE
to visit the Rainbow Meadows
website and learn more about Kai
and other horses in need of

Show your pride and get your tag!

These beautiful equine license plates are popping up

all over Kansas!  They went on sale at all Kansas

Dept. of Motor Vehicle offices on January 1st.  Show

you support horses by displaying this tag on your

vehicles and trailers.  You do not have to be a KHC

member to own this plate.    

The $30 annual fee goes directly to the Kansas
Horse Council to fulfill our mission of providing the
Kansas equine industry with leadership and
direction through education, promotion and public
policy advocacy. 

When you spot one of these tags rolling down the
highway, snap a picture and send it to us at
director@kansashorsecouncil.com. Be sure to
include the county or state where it was spotted.

Give Kansas horses the recognition they deserve by
displaying these plates on your vehicles and trailers.

There is a one time charge of $50 with the original
purchase of each plate. This fee is required by and paid to
the State of Kansas.

Are you a KHC member?
Join today and be a part of the
largest equine network in Kansas. 
Your support provides fun
educational opportunities, trail
rides, technological growth for the
equine industry and helps secure
the future of our equine related jobs,
recreation and lifestyles. 
In return you will receive a
$1,000,000 personal liability policy
on all your horses, any where, any
time; discounts at Kansas vendors and national businesses;
scholarship opportunities, & discounts on liability signs.
 

http://www.kansasequinedirectory.com
http://www.kansasequinedirectory.com
http://rainbowmeadowsranch.com/Rescue_OurRescues.htm
mailto:director@kansashorsecouncil.com
http://www.kansashorsecouncil.com/khc-membership-merchandise/
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Ray Logan Boots
 & More

Wichita

adoption.

 This monthly feature provides
contact details for a horse adoption
in Kansas. Please contact the
rescue or adoption  service
directly.  All rescues are  welcome
to submit pictures and information
to 
director@kansashorsecouncil.com. 
 
 
 ___________________________
   
 About Us
We are here for you. Since 1992
KHC has worked for the horses and
horse owners of Kansas.  Call us at
785-776-0662 or
director@kansashorsecouncil.com 

 

        

Back To Top 

 

   ________________________

Be Actively Involved --

If your club/organization
isn't affiliated with KHC,
why not?
Club memberships are only
$35. 

           _____________
 

New Purchasing Partners

Thank you to Better Equine
in Paola for becoming a KHC
Purchasing Partner.  When
you shop there remember to
show your KHC membership
card at checkout and get 10%
off tack (excluding ropes)!
Click here to visit the Better
Equine website!

Also, RockinJ Equine will
give a 10% discount to KHC
members on new stalls! 
Click here to visit Rockin J
website!

Equestrian Trails in Kansas - 2nd
Edition 
  If you're a trailrider make

sure your saddlebag has the

newest trail guide available. 

Y ou'll have all the

information you need to

select which trail suits you

best.

 Our Equestrian Trails in

Kansas 2nd Edition

contains updated and uniform maps for trails in all

Kansas State Parks, federal reservoirs and public lands,

plus lots of other valuable information.

Back To Top  

Order your copy today!

Call 785-776-0662 or mail your check  for $3 to:
Kansas Horse Council
8831 Quail Lane, Ste. 201
Manhattan, KS  66502

Our Price: $3.00
S & H: $ included
  

 

Shopping
with our
Partner

Businesses 
Saves You

$$$

Remember to
show your

KHC member
card at

checkout.

mailto:director@kansashorecouncil.com
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1103500019539&a=1120281310341&ea=
http://visitor.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1103500019539
http://www.betterequineinc.com/
http://www.rockinjhorsestalls.com/


 

 

Equine
Savings


